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To whom it may concern 

 

 

Title of study: Prognostic significance of HALP (hemoglobin, albumin, lymphocyte, 

platelet) in gastrointestinal stromal tumors: A propensity matched 

retrospective cohort study 

 

 

Chief investigator: Bo Zhang, 

    Department of Gastrointestinal Surgery,  

Sichuan University West China Hospital, Chengdu, China 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this 

study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are 

appropriate for the research. 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Yajing Sun, Ph.D., West China Biomedical Big Data Center, Sichuan University, No. 

37 Guoxue Alley, Chengdu 610041, China.  

 

 

Email: syjscu@163.com 

Telephone: 028-85501272 

Fax: 028-85501528 


